

College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM

To:

Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent

From:

Cari Horn, Clerk to the Board of Trustees

Date:

October 18, 2018

Subject:

Order of General Election

Agenda Item:

D

Board Priority/

District Goal:

Priority A & B, Goals 1, 2, 3

BACKGROUND

At the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Trustees on July 17, 2018, the Board approved the Order of Election and the Notice of Election for the November 6, 2018 General Election.

As a result of the recent rains, the City of College Station City Hall building sustained water damage that necessitated the relocation of the Vote Center.

Therefore, the Order of Election and the Notice of Election have been amended to reflect the change in location of the Vote Center to the Justice of the Peace Precinct 3 office located at 1500 George Bush Drive, College Station, Texas.

RECOMMENDATION

I recommend that the College Station Independent School District approve the Amended Order of Election and the Amended Notice of Election pertaining to the November 6, 2018 General Election.

CLARK C. EALY, Ph.D.
Superintendent of Schools

1812 Welsh Avenue College Station, TX 77840 (979) 764-5455 FAX (979) 764-5535